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e e s mnss (Eongress of the Tnited States o
(303) 383901 Pouse of Representatives 50-329
Washington, D.L. 20313 -

July 9, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 2
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20833 .

Dear Mr. Denton:

I have enclosed a letter [ recently received from one of my constituents,
Mr. Wendell H. Marshall, concerning a resquest we made back in Octcber of 1579
for information on the Midland Nuclear Power plant.

He has of yet not received a response, and I alsc have no record of a reply
answering his questionms.

If you did answer his original concerns, would you please forward to me
another copy of tha: reply. If you have not responded, I would greatly
appreciate it if yo.: would. I have enclosed another copy of his original
request as well as my letter to you of October 23, 1979.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this matter.

B8est wishes,

. — e

-

Don Aibosta
Member of Congress
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\\ Wendell H. Marshall
tIN Route 10
= Midland, MI 48640

-

June 17, 1980

Mr. Don Albosta

Member of Congress

Longworth Office Building - #1318
Washington, DC 20515

5 Dear Mr. Albosta:

On the 23rd of October, 1379, you wrote a letter to Mr. Harold

R. Denton, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, United
States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, in Washington, pecinting out
:hat on the 12th of September, 1979, your constituent, myself,
wrote a letter to Mr. Denton pointing out the sericus situation
in the sinking of the Diesel Building and serious cracks in other
buildings at the nuclear power plant under construction in Mid-
land, MI.

In that letter you requested that you would appreciate a copy of

any letter you may have sent him in response and an up-to-date
summary of the situation to which you referred. I would appre-
ciate knowing if you have received anything from Mr. Denton. I
would, also, appreciate any information you may have concerning

how the Nuclear Regulacory Commissio:r is going to prevent the
further sinking of that bui..ing and other serious discrepanies

in the construction tha: has been pointed out in the press recently.

-

I will appraciate your assistance. Thank you sincerely.
Very truly yours,

Wendell H. Marshall
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_MIDLAND. W 43640 PR -

October 23, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Dentom, Lirector

0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Ragulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

On September 12, 1979 I received 3 cOpY of a latter foodirem
Mr. Wendell H. Marshall, a constituent of mine. In this letter
he lists 15 questions pertaining to the sinking of the diesel
building and serious eracks An other buildings at the nuclear
plant under construction in Midland, Michigan., Mr. Marshall aay
not have noted on his original letter to you that I received a
copy of that letter. However, I would appreciates a copy of
any letter you 2ay have sent hia in responss and an up to date
summary of the situation to which he referrsd. A COPY of his
letter is enclosed.

Thank gou fery much for your attention to this matter.

Best wishes,

Don Alboste
‘tember of Congress
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